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I have always been proud that Oregon led the way for mail in voting.  I know a 

number of people who simply cannot get out to vote but who continue to make their 

choices for their elected representatives by mail.  SB 210 takes the Oregon 

electorate back to a place where voting is harder for many people and also comes 

under greater threat from election interference.  Please vote NO on this bill. 

 

Thank you, 

Olivia Smith 


